
MINUTES 
DESIGN COMMITTEE OF THE BOSTON CIVIC DESIGN COMMISSION 
 
DATE: September 25, 2018 
 
5:00pm, Room #937A, City Hall    
144 Addison Street 
Present: Deneen Crosby, Andrea Leers, William Rawn, Daniel St. Clair, Kirk Sykes 
DISCUSSION: Discussion of responses to the issue regarding weather-protected passage 
between the buildings raised in discussion in August.  The Project team used a digital 
presentation to outline their studies and the updated Project and answered questions from the 
BCDC Members present.  Commissioners praised the resolution, suggested stronger circulation 
between building and its open space, and suggested a return to the Commission for deliberation 
and vote.   
 
6:00pm, Room #933A, City Hall    
Kenmore Square (North) Development 
Present: Deneen Crosby, Andrea Leers, William Rawn, Kirk Sykes 
DISCUSSION: It was noted that this meeting had originally been scheduled the prior week, but 
that date had to be postponed.  The Project team used a digital presentation to outline their 
studies and the updated Project and answered questions from the BCDC Members present.  
Updated design studies were presented and discussed. Commissioners liked the modified 
design for the Beacon building, and made some suggestions regarding the treatment of the 
Commonwealth building and its top and base.  The Project will continue in Committee.   
 
 


